


Finally, should you not have learned the lesson from the tragic incident that occurred at
the Grenfell Tower block, just over seven years ago? If an electric bus garage is placed
underground, there is an incredible fire risk- and I cannot believe that I have to mention
that the lives of those in Edgware should not be so disposable so as to endanger them
with the risk of a huge electrical fire. There is no excuse for such a plan, and if proper
research was conducted, you would see this as well. 

I hope you are able to understand the grief and distress these plans have caused, and I
hope to hear your alternative solutions soon.

Many thanks for reading this,

Meena Haria




